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August 23, 2018 

 

Amy Magee 

Ware Malcomb  

990 S. Broadway, Suite 230 

Denver, CO 80209 

 

Re: Majestic Commercenter Building 29 
Minor Amendment: Case Number:  2015-6012-03 

 

Thank you for your submission.  We have reviewed it and have the following comments:   

 
A. Landscaping 

        W. David Barrett, 303-739-7133, wbarrett@auroragov.org   

 The plans are not showing if any plants are being removed when the guard shack is installed. If they are 

being removed then they will need to be replaced and an updated landscape plan will be required.  

 

B. Life Safety  

John J. Van Essen, 303-739-7489, jvanesse@auroragov.org 

 Please see Marked-Up (In Blue) Site Plan for Specific Comments. Thank You! 

 

C. Real Property  

Darren Akrie,  303-739-7331, dakrie@auroragov.org 

 Real Property has not commented on this application yet. Please contact Mr. Akrie for additional 

information.  

 

D. Engineering 

Kristin Tanabe, 303-739-7306, ktanabe@auroragov.org 

    Please see marked-up site plan.  

 
E. Traffic 

Brianna Medema,  303-739-7336, bmedema@auroragov.org 

 Please see marked-up site plan 

 
 

Since there are several outstanding issues, you will need to make another submission.  Please e-mail me the revised site 

plan. As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please give me a call.  I may be reached at 

pingrum@auroragov.org or 303.739.7227 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Porter Ingrum 

Planner II 

Planning and Development Services Department 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 
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